

Lily Mellor Assistant Producer Turner Prize 2017 Hull UK City of Culture 2017

Lily.mellor@hull2017.co.uk

Cultural & Creative Economy Service

2nd Floor, Invicta House County Hall Maidstone ME14 1XQ

Tel: 03000 417176

Email address: david.smith2@kent.gov.uk

Date: 18 January 2018

Dear Lily

This is a late 'thank you' letter to you and your colleagues at Hull City of Culture for our very interesting and enlightening visit on 4 January.

We are most grateful to everyone who gave up their time: my KCC colleagues, and our partners in Thanet District Council and Turner Contemporary learned so much in one day that we cannot thank you enough. I hope we were able to absorb all the useful facts which will help us all make a huge success of our turn to host the Turner Prize in Margate in 2019. We certainly aspire to do as well as you have done!

Please pass on our thanks to all the team who helped make our day in Hull so enjoyable.

David Smith CBE

Director

Economic Development

our ever Savid

cc: Martin Green, CEO and Director (Hull UK City of Culture 2017) Councillor Stephen Brady (Leader of Hull City Council) Phil Batty